
NOTICE OF A RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 
PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 2 OF SNOHOMISH COUNTY, 

WASHINGTON 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commission of Public Hospital 
District No. 2, Snohomish County, Washington (dba The Verdant Health 
Commission), will participate in the Langer Medical Building Reopening 
Ceremony on June 3, 2025, at 9:00 AM at 21600 Hwy 99, Lynnwood, WA 98036. 
A quorum of the commission may attend and they will not be conducting any 
business at the event.  RCW 42.30.070  

 
 

 
 
      Karianna Wilson 
      President of the Commission 
      Public Hospital District No. 2 
      Snohomish County, Washington 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.leg.wa.gov%2Frcw%2Fdefault.aspx%3Fcite%3D42.30.070&data=05%7C02%7Ckyla.morgan%40verdanthealth.org%7Cea3b75efddfa454ff28708dd9244dc0d%7C64b67285082542f0992b330741d80a72%7C0%7C0%7C638827546653801114%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CGVsHfstDyvoDAnPnYpzXMXA6rn4%2BKFlFFE8jXssPHU%3D&reserved=0

